
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 18th 
February 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Happy Half-Term Holiday 

In case you didn’t know, today is the last day of this half-term. Next 
week school is closed, and will re-open to all children on Monday 28th 
February. 

Last paper Homelink! 

From next half term, we will stop giving out paper copies of Homelink. 
Instead, we will upload Homelink to our website and send a link to it 
by text message to all parents. We tested it last week and will do again 
today. Please let us know if you don’t get the message. There will be 
paper copies available to collect from the offices if you do not have 
access to the internet from your phone. Please make sure we have up-
to-date mobile phone numbers so that you get the messages. 

Well done Year 3! 

On Wednesday Year 3 went on a trip to Nell Bank outdoor education 
centre, and we are proud to say that the children were complimented 
by the Nell Bank staff for their respectful, polite and co-operative 
behaviour. The pupils even gave the coach driver a round of applause! 

After school clubs 

As you know, new after school clubs start after the half term holiday. 
If you haven’t put your name down for one yet, please ask your child’s 
teacher or at the school office for another form. 

Have a wonderful half term holiday!   Mr Elcock (Deputy Head)  



Nursery 
Morning: Bawili Afternoon: Anayaah 

Reception 

Spinners: Aariz & Suzy Twisters: Shaima & Safiya 

Year 1 
Delius: Raqeeb & Gloria Hockney: Areebah & Haleema 

Year 2 

Forster: Jibran & Dominic Lister: Essa and Usman 

Year 3   
Bronte:  Hannah & Fazilat Haworth:  Omair & Shafiya 

Year 4   

McMillan:  Layla & Antonia Priestley:  Priya & Eysan 

Year 5   
Salt:  Ihsaan & Yahyaa Jowett:  Miroslav & Rumaisa 

Year 6   
Appleton:  Safah & Haleema Cartwright:  Hasiba 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship (Assemblies) on 
Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, once again, be able to 
invite parents to join us in celebrating our pupils’ achievements. We will let you 
know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 

Morning: 84% & 3 Lates Afternoon: 88% & 3 Lates 

Reception 
Spinners: 74% & 5 Lates Twisters: 84% & 20 Lates 

Year 1 

Delius: 96% & 8 Lates Hockney: 94% & 9 Lates 

Year 2 

Forster: 93% & 13 Lates Lister: 93% & 2 Lates 

Year 3   
Bronte:  96% & 10 Lates Haworth: 90% & 9 Lates 

Year 4   

McMillan: 95% & 8 Lates Priestley: 89% & 6 Lates 

Year 5   
Salt: 93% & 5 Lates Jowett:  93% & 5 Lates 

Year 6   
Appleton:  95% & 10 Lates Cartwright: 92% & 17 Lates 

 


